SPVUSD COVID Guidance
2022-2023

To keep San Pasqual Valley Unified School District employees informed of COVID-19 changes over the summer and moving into the 2022-2023 school year, we have created this document. 
Safety Measures:
· Masks – available in the office
· Hand Sanitizer throughout district.
· Touch free sinks, soap, and towel dispensers.
· Disinfectant wipes. 
· Clorox 360 will be used once daily in classrooms and offices.
Protocols:
Be mindful and respectful of choice.
Mask wearing is optional.
Wash hands frequently.
Frequently Asked Questions:
1. What do I do if I have COVID symptoms?
Answer: Stay home, put in absence, and call your doctor. 
2. Do we have to answer the Catapult questions each morning?
Answer: No. 
3. Where do I report that I am COVID positive?
Answer: If a positive test result, please stay home and report to ReportCOVID19@spvusd.org then Human Resources will follow up with you.

All SPVUSD Employees:
If you take a home test and the result is positive, please do the following:
1. Report to ReportCOVID19@spvusd.org
2. Upload a photo of the positive result.
3. Stay home.
4. Wait for Human Resources to inform you of next steps.

Unvaccinated Employees:
As required during the previous school year, unvaccinated personnel are required to test weekly. Tests are the responsibility of the employee. Please do the following:
1. Testing must occur outside of the workday.
2. By Wednesday at 8:00 PM each week, please submit your test results to:
https://forms.gle/rhi3aHtTm74LQccF9
3. If your result is positive, also send an email to ReportCOVID19@spvusd.org
4. Upload a photo of the positive result.
5. Stay home.
6. Wait for Human Resources to inform you of next steps.
If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to Human Resources for additional guidance. 
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